
Street Furniture Refurbishment 

  

During the coming months Stamford Town Council is taking the opportunity to refurbish the 

benches in Red Lion Square and to relocate some of the planters to enable easier passage 

through the Square.  Two seats at a time will be removed to enable them to be repaired and 

refurbished.  It is hoped that this work will be completed early in the New Year. 

Over this same period, the memorial benches along Vence Walk - which crosses the Town 

Meadows - will also be removed two at time to be similarly refurbished.  

Thank you for your understanding.  

Town Clerk 

12 November 2020 

 


